————— Original Message-----

From: Michael Miess [mailto:mmiess@holyfamily.edu]
Sent: Wednesday, August 12, 2009 8:54 PM

To: CPSC-0S

Cc: Gregory Smith

Subject: walk-behind power mowers

concerning whether the collection of information described above is
necessary for the proper performance of the commissions functions ,
including whether the information would have practical utility , i say
that yes it is necessary and does have practical utility. the regulation
of a power mower manufacturing firm is a public safety measure, and
policies must be spelled out, otherwise management would cut corners, and
the public would suffer.



